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Updates to Yorktown ADA & Title VI Policy 

 

The Town is often a recipient of federal funds most often passed through from 

INDOT and the Local Metropolitan Planning Organization.  One of the 

requirements monitored by INDOT is that we maintain proper ADA, 

nondiscrimination policies. We have in the past worked with Delaware County on 

many of these policies and projects. 

 

INDOT notified us that we need to start review and make some updates to our 

current policies.  In addition, there are some items that  Delaware County is 

unable to cover the town on; I have asked Erin to start working on these policy 

reviews.  We will be creating an area on our website to make sure that these 

policies are visible to the public.  Below are two policies that we are asking you to 

introduce so that we can work with INDOT for review and start posting items to 

our website.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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